
CITY OF DEER LODGE 
Request for Proposals 

Audit Services 
 

 

The City of Deer Lodge is seeking proposals from qualified firms or individuals to audit the 

financial statements for the City.  These audits must be made in accordance with auditing 

standards and in accordance with federal regulations adopted by the Montana Department of 

Administration by rule.  Auditors shall utilize the local government compliance supplement 

prepared by the Montana Department of Administration, in conjunction with government auditing 

standards, adopted by the Montana Department of Administration, to determine compliance 

testing to be performed during the audit.  Please submit your proposal to City of Deer Lodge, 300 

Main Street, Deer Lodge, MT, 59722.  Proposals must be received no later than Monday, 

November 30, 2020.  A more detailed scope can be provided by contacting us at 846-2238 or by 

e-mail to bbender@cityofdeerlodgemt.gov or jwhitney@cityofdeerlodgemt.gov. 
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